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Dear resident, business owner/occupier, 

Controlled Parking Zone (CPZ) consultation in Ladywell – Have Your Say 

Following requests we have had from local residents and businesses in your area about parking 

issues, Lewisham Council are consulting in your area to see if there is a need for a new CPZ.  

A CPZ is an area where all on-street parking is controlled, and priority for parking spaces is given to 

local residents and businesses by means of parking permits.  Parking bays are painted on the road 

to show where it is safe to park and all other kerb lengths are marked with yellow lines. This helps 

keep the street safe for both drivers and other road users allowing priority for parking to be given to 

disabled people, residents and their visitors and local businesses.  

As a resident or business in the area you would need to purchase either a resident or business 

permit to park in the parking zone. 

We will only introduce a new CPZ if more than 10% of households in the proposed area 

respond to this consultation, and over 50% of those that respond are in favour of a CPZ 

To help you understand what is being proposed, the following documents are enclosed with this 

letter: 

1. An Information Booklet which provides more detail on the proposals 

2. A questionnaire for you to complete to have your say  

3. A plan showing the area we are consulting (on the reverse of this letter) 

A detailed map showing what a CPZ in your area could look like can be found on the council 

website at: http://lewisham-consult.objective.co.uk/portal  

You can have your say on the CPZ proposals by:  

 completing the online questionnaire at http://lewisham-consult.objective.co.uk/portal; or  

 completing and returning the attached questionnaire (our FREEPOST address means you 

don’t need to put a stamp on the envelope) 

We will also be holding a public exhibition at the following location where you will be able to talk to 

officers about the proposals. 

17 May 2018 from 4pm to 8pm at 

Lewisham Library, 199-201 Lewisham High Street, London, SE13 6LG 

 

The closing date to return your completed questionnaire is Friday 1 June 2018 

Parking Design 
Resources & Regeneration 
4th Floor, Laurence House 

Catford Road 
London 

SE6 4RU 

parkingdesign@lewisham.go.uk 
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Yours faithfully, 

Chris Avis 

Parking Engineer, Lewisham Council 

 

What happens next? 

Once the consultation period has 

ended, we will review all the 

feedback and make a decision on 

whether or not to proceed with a 

CPZ.  

The full results of the consultation 

will be published on the Council’s 

website, identifying which options 

were favoured for the timings and 

area of the zone to be implemented.  

We expect the consultation findings 

to be published later in 2018.  

For more details about the process 

for consulting residents and 

businesses about a CPZ, please 

refer to the information document 

provided as part of this pack. 

For a detailed map, please go to 

the council website: 

http://lewisham-

consult.objective.co.uk/portal   

Alternatively you can view detailed 

plans by visiting our public 

exhibition. 
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